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Friday, 05 September 2025 

Dear Parent/Guardian/Annwyl Rieni/Gwarchodwyr, 

What a lovely first week we have had. The children have all returned full of energy and ready to 
learn. They have been excited to share their holiday news with us all. 

We have some new House Captains and members of Criw Cymraeg and they will be leading our Pupil 
Voice and they are excited for their new role. 

The first newsletter will come out next week and will be full of dates for the forthcoming year 
including, Parents Evening, Harvest Festival, Christmas Concert and residentials. 

We have some new families at Ysgol Y Foel and we are pleased to welcome them to our school 
family. We look forward to working with you. 

Please keep an eye on Twitter and Facebook for updates of our PTA events and fundraising. 

We are very much looking forward to the new term. 

Kind Regards/ Cofion gorau 

Mrs O’Neill 

Headteacher  
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